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mgalbraith_CETA@outlook.com

From: Craig Barraclough <cbarraclough@slvdrg.org>
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 3:37 PM
To: Maury Galbraith
Cc: cboies@gridworks.org
Subject: FW: CETA Written Comments Requested by 8/2

Categories: Blue category

Hi Maury, 
 
I found the community engagement draft quite sufficient, and could not think of any changes or additions.  I 
especially like, under Principle 2, “CETA will require its partners to conduct 
early, responsive, and inclusive communication with local communities and stakeholders”.  Every area is different, 
and micro-communities are sometimes overlooked, such as the Amish, in Alamosa and Rio Grande Counties. 
 
Craig 
 

From: Cathy Boies <cboies@gridworks.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 9:29 AM 
To: Maury Galbraith <mgalbraith_CETA@outlook.com>; Steve Black <Steve@steveblackstrategies.com>; Matt Jones 
<mjones@gridworks.org> 
Subject: CETA Written Comments Requested by 8/2 
 
Hello,  
 
The Colorado Electric Transmission Authority held a study session on July 15 to consider draft principles of community 
engagement for transmission development. Written comments on these draft principles are requested by this Friday, 
Aug. 2. 
 
Please email your written comments to CETA Executive Director Maury Galbraith (mgalbraith_CETA@outlook.com). 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter,  
Cathy Boies, consultant for CETA 
 

 

 

 

Cathy Boies 
Director, Interior West 

720-375-3551 | cboies@gridworks.org
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